
 

Ardsley Middle School  
Lifeguard Training Course 

 

 
 

 

We are pleased to announce that registration for the  
Lifeguard training course is open to all. 

 
This class is given over the Spring Break.  

April 14th –April 17th  2025 
The information for the course can 

 be found on our website listed below.   
 

See our website for more information at: 
www.ardsleyschools.org 

Under Community 
“Rec Pool Program” 

        

 

 
 
 
 
For more information call: 
Mat Tuffarelli 914-231-0832 
 

http://www.ardsleyschools.org/

